
DEENDAYAL  PORT  AUTHORITY 

 
Office of the Traffic Manager, Shipping Section, Shramdeep Building, 

New Kandla – Kutch – 370 210. 
E-mail : trafficmanager@deendayalport.gov.in 

No.TF/SH/OJ-5/125 March 13, 2024 
 

 
C I R C U L A R  

 
 

The Board, vide Resolution No. 213 in its meeting held on March 11, 2024, has resolved to 
approve shifting the vessel working at IFFCO Jetty to OTB/ Inner Anchorage/ Other Oil 
Jetties in Port Account under Port Convenience whenever IFFCO tanker is required to be 
berthed at OJ-05. The vessel, so shifted will be re-berthed at any other jetty on Agent's 
Account and in such cases inward pilotage will be chargeable. 

 
This will come into effect on and from March 11, 2024, subject to review after further 
period of one year.  

 
All Port Users/ Trade Association are requested to take note of the above. 
 
 
 
 Traffic Manager (I/c) 
 Deendayal Port Authority 
 
 
All Port Users and Trade Associations  
 
Copy to :  

• OSD to Chairman…for kind information of Chairman please. 

• PS to Dy. Chairman…for kind information of Dy. Chairman please. 

• Secretary/Dy. Conservator/F.A. & C.A.O./C.E./C.M.E.  H.M./Sr.A.O. (CDC) 

• Manager (IT)…For uploading on DPA website 

• All ATMs 

• Daily Shipping Times/ EXIM 
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